
 

 
 

Access Level Restrictions 
 
The DOA Safety & Security Team have recently conducted access 
level audits and will be communicating changes that will affect 
employee access points in the Domestic and International 
Terminals, as well as access points around the airport perimeter. 
 
Employees who no longer have access to specific access points will 
be directed to use an Employee Screening Checkpoint.  These 
changes will start to go into effect over the next few weeks. Signage 
has already been posted at several access points that are currently 
under review.   
 
Let’s all remember that the safety and security of all staff and 
passengers is our goal.  Your understanding and cooperation are 
greatly appreciated.  
 
Thank you for your continued support of the Airport Security 
Program. 
 
 

Remember, Security is Everyone’s Business 

The Department of Aviation’s Safety & Security Division is responsible for managing an effective Airport 
Security Program that ensures a safe and secure environment at the world's busiest and most efficient airport 
while exceeding customers' expectations and complying with applicable regulations, laws and codes. 

If you have questions, please contact the Safety & Security Division at SecurityID@atl.com. Thank you for your 
continued support of the Airport Security Program. 
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